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Memorandum
July 30, 2012



To:	TR-111982 - File
		
From:		Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director Transportation Safety

Subject:	TR-111982 Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad (PSAP)
Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) project to modify active warning devices at SR-108 in Mason County

On November 30, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) awarded a GCPF grant in the amount of $5,870.30 to modify active warning devices at a crossing. The USDOT number assigned to this crossing is 096557P. The crossing is located at the intersection Highway 108 and the applicant’s tracks in Mason County.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 30, 2012, the applicant, PSAP, submitted a request for reimbursement for work pursuant to Commission order. On May 16, 2012, Commission staff conducted a site visit and verified that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.

Please close this docket. 
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